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Use of Student Photographs and Personal information 

  

 The publishing of student photographs and personal information in school yearbooks, 

county/school webpages, newspapers, news pamphlets, or on the Internet is at the discretion 

of the parent or guardian of the student. The purpose of these publications is for recognition of 

accomplishments and awards given by the state, county, and school systems.   Personal 

information such as home address or home telephone will never be included in these 

publications. 

 A parent or guardian of each student will be asked each year to give permission for the 

publishing of student information in school publications. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Source: Board of Education Minutes 

Date:  June 18, 2012 – November 13, 2023 

Reference: WVDE Policy 2460 


